19th September 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
REMINDER
Jeans for Genes day
Tomorrow all children can come to school in Jeans along with school polo top and jumper in exchange for £1 donation, this also includes Y2 children who are on a trip to Pettypool.
Phonics & Reading workshop
All Reception and Y1 parents are invited to attend the Phonics & Reading workshops on Wednesday 25th September, see times below:
9.00am - Darwin's Den
2.30pm - School Hall
6.00pm - Reception classroom
Each session will last around 30 - 45mins, we look forward to seeing you there.
Kind Regards
Adam Croft
 
 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
